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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:09 PM
To: 'pixelsibsound@hotmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Nicholas Osgood, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: pixelsibsound@everyactioncustom.com <pixelsibsound@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 12, 2020 7:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Please help the solar energy industry grow and thrive in Florida. It’s time to embrace change and help the environment as 
well as the clean energy industry. You can help by getting on board with net metering. As a solar customer I take pride in 
my decision to start using renewable energy and would like to spread the word and help others make the choice to use 
solar as well. Allowing net metering can help make the case to go green. Please preserve solar net metering for both the 
current and future customers.  
 
Thanks for reading and I hope that you do what is right.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Nicholas Osgood 
2958 Collier Ave  Jacksonville, FL 32205-7569 




